
Granville County Now Accepting Fluorescents & Mercury Devices 
 

County residents can recycle CFLs (compact fluorescent light bulbs) and other bulbs containing mercury at all 
seven (7) Convenience Centers.    
 
Thermostats and fluorescent light tubes, will only be accepted at the Oxford Landfill and Butner Facility.  Do 

not tape light tubes or any other devices together. 
 
Oxford Landfill:  6584 Landfill Rd., Oxford, NC 27565; hours 7:30am to 
4:00pm Monday through Friday and from 8:00am to Noon on Saturday.   
 
Butner Facility:  2796 Old 75, Butner, NC 27509; hours 7:30am to 3:00pm 
Monday through Friday and from 08:00am to 3:00pm on Saturdays.   
 
For a complete list of all accepted materials and Convenience Center 
locations, please call the Environmental Programs Office at (919) 603-1354 or 
see the Environmental Programs web page 
http://www.granvillenc.govoffice2.com.  

 
This program is intended for County Resident use only. 
There is no charge for County Residents to participate.   
 
Contact: 
Amanda Freeman, Granville County Landfill Manager 
Office: (919) 603-1354 
amanda.freeman@granvillecounty.org 
http://www.granvillenc.govoffice2.com 
 
Teresa Baker, Recycle Coordinator  
Office:  (919) 725-1417 

bakertd@gcs.k12.nc.us 
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